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June 7, 2022 
 

 

Hokusei Gakuen University 

2-3-1, Ohyachi-Nishi, Atsubetsu-ku  

Sapporo, 004-8631 Japan   

 

 

Subject: Celebrating Hokuesi Gakuen University’s 60th Anniversary 
 

 

On behalf of our 15,000 alumni, 1,800 students in our Liberal Arts, Education, and Social Work 

faculties, and our 200 full and part-time faculty members, I am very pleased to offer 

congratulations from St. Thomas University on the 60th anniversary of your establishment. 

 

Our relationship with Hokuesi Gakuen University has existed for almost two decades and, in that 

time, 24 of our students have attended your university on exchange.  Learning should not be 

confined to a classroom or even one campus, and these international exchanges are important part 

of the education opportunities we offer our students.  It allows them to see the world while they 

study and they enjoy the immeasurable benefits of experiencing a different culture and society.  

 

Your success over the past six decades has contributed to our success at St. Thomas University, 

and we are honoured to be a partner university. 

 

The 60th anniversary of Hokuesi Gakuen University is a time to reflect on past accomplishments 

and celebrate the success that has faithfully served so many students and started them on 

meaningful and fulfilling lives.  

 

Congratulations on this important milestone, and all the best throughout this anniversary year and 

in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Dawn Russell 

President and Vice-Chancellor  
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